From: Lorraine Cordell [mailto:lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk]
Sent: 30 April 2018 12:10

To: Trishna Kerai

Subject: RE: Tyrone Benjamin re chloe case

Dear Trishna
Thank you for the phone calls today and the update regarding the case for Chloe.
Please see attached letter that i dropped of to Tyrone's doctor today 30/04/2018

If you can keep me updated regarding this matter i would be greatful.

Regards

Lorraine Cordell




